Jan Brending

From: Accounting <accounting@hale.construction> on behalf of Accounting
Sent: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 12:22 PM

To: janb@ci.white-salmon.wa.us

Cc: Dana Hale

Subject: RE: Rhinegarten Restroom - Hale Construction

Hale Construction NW withdraws its original bid. Thank you for the opportunity to look at your project.
Regards,

Linda Vandenberg, Office Assistant

Hale Construction NW, Inc.
1034 Pine Street

Hood River, OR 97031

(541) 386-5585

From: Accounting

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2020 12:15 PM

To: janb@ci.white-salmon.wa.us

Cc: Dana Hale <dana@hale.construction>

Subject: Rhinegarten Restroom - Hale Construction

HiJan,
Here's the bid with missing scope added in.

Linda Vandenberg, Office Assistant

Hale Construction NW, Inc.
1034 Pine Street

Hood River, OR 97031

(541) 386-5585



